
J.M. Teague Engineering & Planning prepared and submitted the annual 

Powell Bill maps to North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT). 

Powell Bill maps are used by NCDOT to reimburse roadway maintenance 

expenses to local governments. Work consisted of roadway and survey     

reviews, map preparation and certification. 
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